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St. Germain, Dante

From: St. Germain, Dante
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 7:58 AM
To: Mary K.
Subject: RE: 21-RSUB-0012

 
 
 
The original subdivision approval included public roads.  The new proposal includes private roads.  The subdivision must 
therefore be approved again with this change. 
 
 
 
 
Dante St. Germain, AICP 
Planner II 
Planning & Design Services 
Department of Develop Louisville 
LOUISVILLE FORWARD 
444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300 
Louisville, KY 40202 
(502) 574-4388 
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design 
 

 
 

 
 
Stay aware of new development in your area!  Sign up for Gov Delivery notifications at: 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/KYLOUISVILLE/subscriber/new 
 
 

From: Mary K. <mkspots@aol.com>  
Sent: Saturday, January 15, 2022 3:17 PM 
To: St. Germain, Dante <Dante.St.Germain@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: 21-RSUB-0012 
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Hello I got a notice for a meeting about "Olmsted Place" Thursday at 1.  Since the neighborhood is already being built 
what exactly is the purpose of it?  Thank you. 
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Mary K. Fields Korfhage 
Mary K. Productions 
2424 Douglass Blvd.   
Louisville, KY  40205  
mkspots@aol.com 


